LIFEFLIGHT OF MAINE

The LifeFlight Foundation

Why do other communities give?

Mark Dupuis, the Fire Chief and Emergency Management Director in Wells, says that his department faces
an “ever-increasing response to emergency incidents.” These include car crashes, fires, water rescues, and
medical events in the community. Local first responders and LifeFlight crews work together to give
patients their best chance at survival. “Wells Fire Department is a group of highly skilled and trained
firefighters, EMTs, and medics who work collaboratively on all LifeFlight responses; we encourage other
communities to support LifeFlight as they are able” said Chief Dupuis.

Thank you for your past support, we hope that we can count on you again this year. Please consider
giving a gift of $564, based on a $0.5 per capita rate. Together, we ensure people have access to the care
they need when they need it. We are grateful for your partnership and commitment to this cause.

Enclosed are FAQs and supplemental information about LifeFlight, a map of Maine transport locations,
and a map of supporting Maine communities. Please contact Ashley MacMillan, Director of Annual Giving
at The LifeFlight Foundation, at amacmillan @lifeflightmaine.org or 207-357-5508 with any questions. If
you need additional information or a specific town application form is required with this request, please
let us know.

With grateful appreciation,
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